
March 15, 2021 
 
To all fellow Building Officials, 
 
As you may know, the MFBO mission is to “be involved in the legislative process 
whenever our profession or the safely of the citizens in the commonwealth may be 
impacted”. In order to enhance the MFBO impact in these matters, it is requested 
that each building official make a donation to the MFBO legislation account.  
 
The funds will be used for expenses relative to this work, such as our efforts to 
change our retirement classification from Group 1 to Group 2 as well as all other 
legislation identified as impactful to our communities.  Any donation amount will 
be extremely helpful with funding our continuing efforts with the legislative 
process. 
 
Please check the MFBO website for updates on these efforts and feel free to send 
an email to the MFBO through the website with any questions you may have. 
 
Thank you in advance for your continuing support. 
 
An electronic method of contribution is being reviewed but for now, please send 
contributions by check to: 
 
MFBO 
P.O. Box 268 
West Wareham, MA 02576 
 
Please include your personal email as this will assist us with our communications 
in the future. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

MFBO Board Members 


